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Subject: Communication sponsored by Alder Shakoor II., on behalf of the Purchasing Agent
requesting to purchase two new Diesel busses from Gillig.

Recommendation of the Finance & Personnel Committee on 01-13-2020: Approve the purchase
of two busses from Gillig under State of WI Contract at their price of $435,263.00 per bus.

Fiscal Note: This purchase has been budgeted for in prior years and is covered by a 80/20 Federal
Transit Grant. Total spent is $870,526 with $696,421 covered by the Federal Grant and $174,105
covered by the City General Obligation Bonds.
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